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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Jennifer Viveros <jenniferviveros@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 10:54 AM
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 1817 Maryland Ave E Assessment 218504

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear who it may concern, 
 
About assessment 218504 file J2105A and property address 1817 Maryland Ave E Saint Paul, MN 55119.  
 
This is the first time we get an assessment, not really sure on the protocol or what is acceptable for the hearing. 
 
  About this assessment we didn’t notice this had happened until we got this assessment. We took out the item for the 
metal guys to pick the item up and didn’t think the city will take it. We understand and will make sure to be cautious on 
the items left outside of the house in the future. Paying for the $450 will be really hard to afford specially during this 
hard COVID times and not having as much work. I’ll ask for you to consider lowering the assessment. 
 
Thank you 
 


